

GREENLEAF SUBDIVISION

Welcome to our 12th Meeting for Neighborhood News

HOA BOARD MEETING

Meeting was called to order at 7:05pm May 24, 2023

Board members attending were Diane LaBorde, Blaine Chiasson, Pamela Newman, Jacob Auzenne and Juanita Butcher.

We voted to accept last month's minutes as written.

- Fire inspection was completed. Findings stated that the pool area needed a fire extinguisher and safety equipment. An extinguisher was placed on the pole in the pool area. Safety equipment has been hung on the fence line (still waiting for the floating device to come in). These are not toys. Please do not remove them from their locations unless needed for safety.
- Just a Reminder!! when walking pets please carry and use baggies to pick up their waste

 thank you in advance.
- Please be considerate and mind the rules when using the pool and amenities. ANYONE swimming must have proper pool attire on at all times.
- The pool house has been sold and will be taken care of shortly.
- Annual meeting reminders went out in both email and USPS Mail forms. Please review and kindly consider attending our annual board meeting to be held on June 14th at 7pm. Also please consider being a board member this year.
- HOA is checking on how to improve the quality of the cameras in the front entrance or possibly getting an
 updated system.
- The broken rail at the pool has been noted and maintenance will be completed to fix the issue.
- Yard of the Month for May is Michael and Heather Tarantino at 19123. Congratulations!

** PLEASE CONSIDER BECOMING AN HOA BOARD MEMBER TO HELP KEEP OUR NEIGHBORHOOD RUNNING SMOOTHLY AND SAFELY. MORE INFO HAS BEEN SENT TO YOU WITH THE ANNUAL MEETING DATE AND VOTING BALLOT.

The Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm – next meeting set for June 14th @ 7pm.

Greenleaf HOA Board of Directors

info@magnoliabr.com
www.greenleafpoa.com

